THE WALTON FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

FOHN WALTON

ON SATURDAY 6TH JULY 2024

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON

THURSDAY 1ST AUGUST 2024 AT 3PM

AT ST MICHAEL'S CHURCH
286, LONDON ROAD,CAMBERLEY GU15 3]P

PLEASE JOIN US FOR LIGHT REFRESHMENTS AFTER
THE SERVICE
AT THE FRIMLEY HALL HOTEL
LIME AVENUE, CAMBERLEY GU15 2BG
Sat Nav GU15 2BQ
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